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Missing/Endangered Adult Located Deceased  
On Thursday, August 7, 2025, at approximately 1:00 PM, Tualatin Police were notified by Wilsonville 
Police that the body of Lee Ann McNerney was located deceased in a grassy area off of Interstate 5, in 
Wilsonville. 

Tualatin Police had previously sought the assistance of the public in locating McNerney, who was listed 
as missing and endangered due to cognitive/medical concerns. McNerney was last seen on July 24, 
2025, near the 25000 block of SW Parkway Avenue, in Wilsonville. 

At this time, no foul play is suspected. The death investigation is being conducted by the Clackamas 
County Sheriff’s Office and Wilsonville Police Department.  
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